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West Texas A&M University remains diligently committed to uphold a Good Faith Effort that promotes 
and expands opportunities with certified Historically Underutilized Businesses in the state of Texas.  It is 
the aim of the university to raise awareness throughout campus and the community on the HUB 
program through accomplishments, outreach and ongoing activities. 
 
 
The following project are ongoing: 
 

• Identify HUB EOFs and other events that promote the HUB program 
• Implement campus-wide training on the importance of the HUB program 
• Update WTAMU HUB website 
• Implement campus-wide training on the importance of the HUB program 
• HUB program manual to be reviewed and updated as needed 
• Identify other opportunities to improve HUB program, e.g., associations 
• Attend pre-bid conferences on construction projects to offer assistance with HSP and other HUB 

inquiries 
 
The HUB program will continue to be a priority at West Texas A&M University, seeking out new mentor 
protégé agreements and assisting vendors to certify as HUBs.  The HUB Coordinator is accessible to all 
vendors who are seeking information on the HUB program. 
 
West Texas A&M University will continue to promote the HUB program and actively seek out 
opportunities to grow and promote the program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Elaine K Chew 
 
Elaine K Chew 
Director of Procurement, Contracts and HUB Coordinator 
West Texas A&M University 
WT Box 61001, Canyon TX 79016 
echew@wtamu.edu 


